
ROLLOUT OF e-PASSPORT 

This is to notify Kenyans in the Nordics that the Government of the Republic of 

Kenya through the Department of Immigration (Kenya) started issuing the e-

Passport with effect from 1st September, 2017. Holders of valid current 

passports will be allowed to use them for the next 2 years up to and including 

31st August, 2019 after which they will be rendered invalid. Kindly, note that 

the Department of Immigration - Kenya will no longer be issuing the current 

Ordinary, Diplomatic and East African passports. For further information:- 

Email: dis@immigration.go.ke 

Call: +25420 2222022. 

Sms or whatsapp: +254719792631. 

Twitter handle: @ImmigrationDept. 

Facebook: Department of Immigration Services. 

 


